
 
 

ST NINIANS OLD PARISH CHURCH 
Sunday 2nd March 2025 

10:30am 
 

Welcome and Call to Worship 
 

Hymn 111 “Holy, holy, holy, Lord God almighty!” 
 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer 
 

All Age Talk 
 

Hymn 448 “Lord, the light of your love is shining” 
 

The Word of God 
2nd Corinthians 3:12 – 4:2 (Page 159) 

Luke 9:28-36 (Page 59) 
Read by Joyce McFarlane 

 
Hymn 353 “Bright the cloud and bright the glory” 

 
Prayer of Intercession 

 
Hymn 189 “Be still, for the presence of the Lord” 

 
Sermon – ‘Looking and Listening’ 

 
Hymn 127 “O worship the King, all glorious above” 

 
Benediction and Three-fold Amen 

 
The service is live streamed 

 



 
 

A sincere word of thanks is expressed to everyone who attended the Soup 
and Sandwich Lunches over the winter and to those who prepared and 
served at the tables. A big thank you to the senior boys from our Boys’ 

Brigade Company for being such a great help! 
 

An Easter Holiday Club for primary school age children will be held in the 
Parish Halls on the mornings of Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th and Friday 11th 
April. 10am-12:30pm. Registration forms are now available in the vestibule or 
can be obtained from Gary via email. (GMcIntyre@churchofscotland.org.uk) 
A meeting in connection with the Holiday Club will be held in Park Church on 

Tuesday at 7:30pm. 
 

A service for Ash Wednesday will be held in the Church of the Holy Rude at 
7pm. This will be a reflective service during which the Sacrament of Holy 

Communion will be celebrated. 
 

The Craft Group will meet on Thursday at 2pm in the Parish Halls. 
 

There will be a World Day of Prayer Service in the Allan Church on Friday at 
7pm. 

 
Tony is taking part in a sponsored “Organathon” on Saturday to raise funds 
for the magnificent Caird Hall Organ in Dundee. If you can sponsor him for 

this event, please complete the form in the Church vestibule or speak to 
Tony. Tony  thanks you for your generous support. 

 
Holy Communion will be celebrated during the morning service next Sunday. 

Next Sunday evening at 7pm a Contemplative Service will be held in the 
McMichael Chapel. There will be a reading, short meditation, prayer, silence 

and some music. You are warmly invited to join us! 
 

A Lenten Bible Study will be held on Wednesday 12th, 19th and 26th March and 
Tuesday 1st April. We will meet in the Church of the Holy Rude at 7pm. All 

welcome! 
 

There is a box for used stamps in the vestibule. These will be forwarded to the 
British Heart Foundation. 

 


